
REPORT NO. 39 OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
FOR CONSIDERATION BY COUNCIL, DECEMBER 17, 2019 

 

Item 15, Report No. 39, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 17, 2019. 
 
 

 
15. NEW BUSINESS – POTENTIAL RETROFIT OF EXISTING MULTI-

RESIDENTIAL BUILDINGS WITH RESPECT TO SOLID WASTE 

STREAMS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff review options 
with respect to potential retrofit of existing multi-residential 
buildings to allow for separation of solid waste streams. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Carella. 

 


